Chemical Biology

Department of Chemistry

UW-Madison

Welcoming Social Hour!

FRIDAY SEPT 9th 4:30 pm onwards

@ The Memorial Union Terrace

Meet outside the Union Theater (in Rathskeller if rain)



Contact Kristi Heming for more info: heming@chem.wsic.edu



All graduate students interested in the Chemical Biology Ph.D. program, plus current Program students, faculty, and older students pursuing chemical biology research in general, are invited to attend our first social hour for the year. Come meet other students and faculty in the program and enjoy summer at the terrace!